
From: Ben Bulkley
To: Michael Behrendt; Karen Edwards
Cc: firoze Katrak; Nancy Bulkley
Subject: Wooden Nu
Date: Monday, October 08, 2018 1:46:46 PM

Hi,

We are an abutting property to the Wooden Nutmeg Farm Condominium & Others
on Bay Road in Durham. We support their variance request with the ZBA, as well
as its LLR request. 

Thank you,
Ben and Nancy Bulkley
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